
 

 

 

Sylva Vista Road Association 

Completed Wish List Projects 

Fiscal 2010/2011 Year 
 

 

As you know, the SVRA Board of Directors maintains a project wish list in 

order to solicit resident input as to the necessity for certain projects that 

pertain to the roads in Sylva Vista.   The following projects have been 

completed so far this fiscal year: 

 

 There was a discussion about the trees along the road and the need to 

be cut.  Doug Cody requested the tree cutting be put on the priority 

list of items to be considered by the Board.  (taken from July 10, 

2010 minutes). 

 

Completed – November 2010 - took down approximately 15-20 dead 

trees that were threatening the road, limbed up trees to about 25 

feet and trimmed back bushes that were overhanging the road.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Your SVRA Board of Directors 

 

 
Updated January 31, 2011 


